
 “My name is Lisa Pulkrabek and I reside in District 31.  I am asking that you please render a DO 
 PASS on HB 1249. 

 Boys are boys and girls are girls. We all know this to be a fact of human nature. Our girls 
 deserve the respect due to them in regards to playing sports safely with individuals of the same 
 sex. Females and males are clearly made physically differently. Just think of muscle mass, 
 speed and endurance. It is dangerous for girls to compete in certain sports with males who are 
 much stronger than they are. A confused male who thinks he is a female needs counseling and 
 psychological help not access to dominating girls on the field and viewing them in the locker 
 room. 

 I urge you to support the passing of House Bill 1249. 

 Thank you for your consideration of this important matter and for your service to the state of 
 North Dakota. 

Lisa Pulkrabek
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